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Dear RHSWSA Club Members,

We're excited to unveil the fresh faces that will be joining our club staff for the 2024 
- 2025 School Year. Please join us in extending a warm welcome to our new team 
members.

This Upcoming School year, we aim to enhance our club's reach through collaborative 
meetings, events, and initiatives. The Ridgewood High School World Support Alliance 
plans to integrate our new team to expand our influence within our school and across 
the Ridgewood Public School District.

As you gear up for a fantastic summer ahead, we eagerly anticipate welcoming you 
back for the 2024 - 2025 school year. Your support and guidance have been 
invaluable in fostering the growth of our club, which, despite its current 45 members, 
has successfully fundraised approximately $4000.

Thank you for being an integral part of our journey. Together, let's continue to propel 
the RHSWSA Club to new heights.

Have a Good Summer
Warm regards,
Ridgewood High School World Support Alliance
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